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                                                                                                                                                                              January 26, 2022  

Providers in Ramsey and Scott Counties Should Continue to Provide Care to Blue 
Plus Members 
 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) would like to provide clarification on 

network access for Blue Plus members. Blue Plus Providers in Ramsey and Scott counties should continue to 

provide care to members who have Blue Plus products including Families and Children, MNCare, Minnesota 

Senior Health Options (MSHO) and Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+).   

 

Effective January 1, 2022, Blue Cross is no longer able to offer Families and Children and MNCare health 

coverage to Ramsey and Scott County residents as a result of the MN Department of Human Service’s Managed 

Care contract bid. There are no changes to MSHO and MSC+ programs for 1/1/2022. MSHO and MSC+ will 

remain an option for all the counties we are currently in now, which include Ramsey and Scott County for 

1/1/2022. 
 

This change does not impact provider contracts. Providers located within Ramsey and Scott counties should 

continue to provide care to members who have Families and Children and MNCare health coverage that live in 

other counties. Providers should confirm eligibility via Availity.com/essentials or by submitting a (270/271) 

transaction. 

 

Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact provider services at 1-866-518-8448. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


